
To whom it may concern:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of an upcoming educational event 
located at the Indiana State House and surrounding areas on January 22, 2025.

This event will host nearly 1,200 students as we attend mass or other religious events, attend a rally at the state house, and march around the state house in solidarity with our pro-life beliefs. We will end our day by touring the Indiana State House, talking to our elected officials, and learning their roles and how things operate. 

Your student, ___________________________________, is actively involved in Students for Life and Right to Life of Southwest Indiana and plans to attend this event. The event will take place on Wednesday, January 22, 2025. Due to travel distance and the event schedule, your student is expected to miss school on Wednesday, January 22, 2025.

Thus, we would request that this student's absence be noted as an excused absence from the school day.

We thank you for your time and consideration.


For Life,

Alyssa Dardeen
Event & Marketing Coordinator 
(812) 474-3195
adardeen@rtlswin.org





